
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
  

Seeking to Identify Robbery Offenders  
CTA Red Line 18th District 

     
 

 
 
About the Crime: 
Area Central Detectives are seeking the public’s assistance regarding three 
Robberies that occurred on the Red line train as the train approached the Fullerton 
Stop. The offenders would approach there victim acting as they were armed with a 
handgun demanding property from their victims and taking the victims property by 
the use of force. These incidents occurred on March 30, 2018 at approximately 
12:45 am. on CTA property located in the 900 block of W. Fullerton.    
. 
About the Offenders: 
Offenders are described as:  
Male/Blacks, 25-35 years of age, 5'07"-6'00" in height, 140-200 lbs., medium and 
dark complexion 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8382 
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